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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answer which will be included in an addendum that will be 
circulated at the meeting. A Member who asked a question may ask one relevant 
supplementary question which shall we put and answered without discussion. 
 
 
(a) Councillor Nemeth 

 
“How many open cases are on the system presently; how many new cases 
have been opened in each of the last four years; what is the average case 
resolution length for each of the last four years; and what is the oldest open 
case on the system presently?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Economic Development & 
Culture Committee.  
 
 

(b) Councillor Nemeth 
 

“What role did the Chairman play in attempting to prevent members of the public 
swimming in the sea on Christmas Day?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Economic Development & 
Culture Committee.  
 
 

(c) Councillor Nemeth 
 

“What regular meetings are held between i360 bosses and either the Chairman 
or senior Council officers to discuss the ongoing performance of the asset?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Economic Development & 
Culture Committee.  
 

 
(d) Councillor Nemeth 

 
“Will the Chairman commit to providing a full and frank written update to all 
tenants and clubs at the King Alfred who are currently in the dark over what the 
future holds for the building?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Economic Development & 
Culture Committee.  
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(e) Councillor Peltzer Dunn 
 

“What plans does the Chairman have to make use of tourism data much earlier 
than the current system of looking at a particular summer’s figures over a year 
after it has ended?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Economic Development & 
Culture Committee.  
 
 

(f) Councillor Taylor 
 

“What meetings did the Chairman hold with traders in the run-up to Christmas in 
preparation for Brighton & Hove’s busiest shopping season?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins, Chair of the Economic Development & 
Culture Committee.  
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